
Village of Wampsville Planning Board 
September 17, 2024 

 

In Attendance 
Board Members: Justin Szratter, Lori Seymour, Kathy Anania  
Absent: Jim Rafte, Bill Colvin 
Also in Attendance: Mayor Jerry Seymour, Tyler Szratter 
 

Call to Order 
Justin Szratter called the Planning Board Meeting to order at 6:35 pm. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 
Minutes 
Lori Seymour approved the August minutes, 2nd by Kathy Anania.  All in favor – motion 
carried. 

 
Old Business 

• The mayor didn’t get an opportunity to talk to the lawyer about the fence.  He will 
discuss with the lawyer before the next board meeting.  The mayor will present to 
the board and schedule a public hearing for November.   
 

• E-360 – The mayor discussed how the E-360 comp plan will be linked, however, it 
won’t be attached to the local laws.  Will also send 6 laws from 2023 to the state 
for recording.  This should be done before the next meeting. 
 

New Business 
• Report reviewed from codes: 

o Discussed GML for battery storage farms and will make sure clerk has a 
copy of GML to attach to the paperwork.  

 

• Due to scheduling conflicts, we may need to change the dates of a couple of ZBA 
meetings.  Justin will let us know as soon as possible what dates need to be 
changed. 
 

• Discussed the need for 4 hours of training.  Be sure to get to the clerk by the end 
of October so that she can get a check cut for us. 

 

Adjournment 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m. was made by Kathy Anania. Seconded by Lori 
Seymour. All in favor – motion carried. 


